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LYTTELTON/MT HERBERT COMMUNITY BOARD 
27 APRIL 2006 

 
 

An extraordinary meeting of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board 
was held on Thursday 27 April 2006 at 3pm 

 
 

PRESENT: Claudia Reid, Jeremy Agar, Stuart Bould, Ann Jolliffe and 
Dawn Kottier. 

  
APOLOGIES: Bob Parker 
 
 
The Board reports that: 
 
PART B - REPORTS FOR INFORMATION 
 

1. ELECTED MEMBERS’ REMUNERATION 2006/07 
 
 Consideration was given to a report from the Council Secretary inviting input from the Community 

Boards to indicate to the Council their preferred option for the allocation of the 2006/07 remuneration 
pool amongst the elected members of the Christchurch City Council and the eight Christchurch 
Community Boards.  The Chairperson tabled a document containing two additional options (Option 9 
and Option 10). 

 
 The Board decided to recommend that the Council adopt: 
 
 1. Option Nine; 
 
 2. A communications allowance of $120 per month to the Deputy Mayor, Councillors, Community 

Chairs and Community Board members; 
 
 4. A flat mileage allowance of 70 cents per kilometre be paid to all elected members. 
 
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 4pm. 
 
 
 CLAUDIA REID 
 CHAIRPERSON 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


